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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: Update for GPPC Certification of Pamantolon Elementary School
1 message

Pamantolon ES <111241pes@deped.gov.ph> Thu, Feb 9, 2023 at 9:41 AM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, "penropalawan@denr.gov.ph" <penropalawan@denr.gov.ph>

Good day. I hope this email finds you well. 

This is to follow up our request for Update for GPPC Certification of Pamantolon Elementary 
School, Taytay Palawan. Should there be supplemental documents needed, rest assured that we 
will cooperate in our best capacity. Thanks for your time. 

Bella V. Martinez 
School Principal 

On Fri, 20 Jan 2023, 09:35 DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote:
Dear Sir/Mam,

Kindly accommodate her querry for your appropriate action. Thank you.

ROBERT T. PANTI
Database Management Officer
Records Section - DENR MIMAROPA

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Pamantolon ES <111241pes@deped.gov.ph>
Date: Fri, Jan 20, 2023 at 9:30 AM
Subject: Update for GPPC Certification of Pamantolon Elementary School
To: <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

THE CHIEF
Surveys and Mapping Division 

Dear Sir/Madam:

Greetings!

I am writing to inquire about the status of our request for a GPPC certification, which was submitted on November 14,
2022 and endorsed by the PENRO on November 22, 2022. The provision of the gppc certificate will expedite our desire
to secure the school's special patent as soon as possible.

I look forward to your favorable response. Thank you. 

Respectfully yours, 

BELLA V. MARTINEZ 
School Principal 

This communication may contain confidential or privileged information, and is intended solely for the individual or entity to whom it is originally addressed. Any disclosure, copying, 
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are those of the sender and may not necessarily reflect the views of the Department of Education.
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